
 
 

Town of Kensington 

95 Amesbury Rd 

Kensington NH 

                      

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  

 

December 20, 2017 

 

Requests for Proposals (RFP) will be received at the Kensington Town Hall, Selectmen Office, 95 

Amesbury Road, Kensington NH, on or before 2:00 PM on the 22nd day of January 2018 for the 

following Lawn Care and Grounds Maintenance at the Town Hall, Parking Lots, Kensington Cemetery, 

Red School House, Library and Grange located Kensington NH. 

A comprehensive Request for Proposal (RFP) can be downloaded after December 13 at: 

https://www.town.kensington.nh.us/bids. 

Bids received after this time will not be accepted. Sealed Bids will be opened and publicly read aloud 

after the specified closing time. All interested parties are invited to attend. No bid shall be withdrawn 

for a period of sixty (60) days subsequent to the opening of bids without the written consent of the 

Board of Selectmen. 100% Bid Bond issued by a Bonding Company is required to be included with bid 

submission.  

 Project involves provisions of all labor, equipment, supervision and materials necessary to perform 

stated work. Work to start April 1 and complete November 30.  

The contact person for the project is Kathy Felch, Administrative Assistant to the Board of Selectmen 

Phone 603-772-5423 Ext #3. 
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